
Introducing

Norwich, NY

We are thrilled to announce the formation of a new real estate team at Howard Hanna Norwich, NY –
The Collins Sutton Team. This dynamic team is dedicated to providing exceptional service and expertise to 
our clients, ensuring that their real estate needs are met with the highest level of professionalism and care.
Deborah Sutton and Michelle Collins bring together a wealth of experience and knowledge in the real estate 
industry. Their commitment to excellence and passion for helping clients achieve their goals will ensure 
their continued success with our Howard Hanna family.
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We look forward to seeing their growth and the 
positive impact they will have on our community.
If you have real estate needs, give them a call.
Michelle Collins 607-222-2647 Cell
Deborah Sutton 607-226-0663 Cell
 


